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Version History:  
This Best Practice was created by the LNPA WG (now known as the NPIF – Number Portability Industry Forum) and originally accepted on 12/10/2001 (Version 1).  It was reviewed again at the NPIF and the LERG reference was changed to capture the updated company and product name (version 2).
Background:  
[bookmark: eztoc60040_2_58_5_121]Decisions/Recommendations
Sending the BFR (Bonafide Request) form to the recipient contact information in the iconectiv® TruNumber LERG™  Routing Guide guarantees that you have made the request for another Service Provider to support long-term Local Number Portability (LNP) and open ALL codes for porting within specified Metropolitan Statistical Areas (MSAs) and the specified wireline switch CLLI (Common Language Location Identifier) codes.  The intended recipient is responsible for opening all the codes indicated in the BFR for porting.  It is the responsibility of all Service Providers to ensure that the contact information in the iconectiv® TruNumber LERG™ Routing Guide is correct.

